
 

Ridgefield Parks and Recreation Commission 
April 21, 2015 Meeting 

                 Motions 
 
 
 
New Business: 
Lounsbury House/Community Center Garden Proposal: 
  
After a discussion, Barbara Dobbin made the following motion: 
             
            “The Commission hereby approves the proposed Lounsbury House formal garden design  
as shown on the plan presented. Further, the Parks and Recreation Department will incur no costs for 
maintenance or installation and any future changes to the design/plan must be brought to the Parks and 
Recreation Commission for approval.” 
  
  
Mr. Kearns asked if there were any objections having none; the motion was seconded by David Thaxter 
and passed unanimously. 
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